
24th April 2019. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Bike Helmets 

We are noticing, now the better weather is with us, that more children are coming to school 

riding their bikes. A fantastic healthy way to start the day.  

We have also noticed that the majority of these children are not wearing a bike helmet. 

Please could we ask, for the safety of your children, that they wear a bike helmet to travel to 

and from school. 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

 

 

 

Mrs. N. Galloway, 

Head teacher.  

 

 

 

 


